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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Virtual Public Meeting - File # OZS-2021-0007

 

From: Nawab Dhaliwal < >  
Sent: 2021/06/15 11:13 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Virtual Public Meeting - File # OZS-2021-0007 

Hello,  
 
I am sending this email to request to speak at the virtual public meeting on June 21st for ward #6 regarding the 
application to amend the official plan & Zoning By Law for a Draft Plan of Subdivision. 
 
I am not in  favour of this new proposed plan and would like to speak in the meeting to raise my concerns. 
 
Please add me to the schedule. I know that as per the letter I was supposed to send an email on june 15th by 
4:30 PM but unfortunately, I received this letter today only and right away sending this email. 
 
I hope that a few hours delay of me sending this email will not remove my chance to speak in the meeting. 
 
Hope to hear from you soon! 
 
Concerned Resident of Brampton!  
Nawab Singh Dhaliwal 
 


